Oil Conservation Division
Attn. Jerry Sexton
July 20, 1993

Dear Sir

As per our conversation the morning of July 20, Chevron submits this Packer Leakage
Test on our Central Drinkard Unit # 159 and Mobil's C. Hardy #6. We feel we have
corrected our downhole problem that prevented this test from being filed at the proper
time, but we have experienced difficulties containing this much pressure through our
surface pumping connections. I have included a copy of our well service report and

a copy of the work ticket detailing the repair procedure used. Please advise if this test
does not meet your requirements. If you have any helpful suggestions I would really
appreciate them.
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Production Specialist

P. O. Box 688

Eunice, New Mexico 88231

Ph. 397-8770 Ext. 231



